
From: Jeanette Mowery
To: Scanlon, Amy
Cc:
Subject: Support for garage project at 137 N. Prospect
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 4:30:41 PM

To whom it may concern: 

Please note that my husband, Robert Heffernan, and I fully support the proposed garage 
project at 137 N. Prospect for the home of Michael and Lynn Borkenhagen.  We reside at 

 Ely Place and share a driveway with them and other neighbors.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 

Very truly yours, 

Jeanette Mowery Heffernan
Robert Russell Heffernan

 Ely Place 
Madison, WI 53726
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